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NOTICE

It is for the information of all concerned that as per the letter No. 21073 dated 23.04.2025 of
Higher Education Department, Govt. of Odisha, the college will remain closed for the
students only from 23.04.2025 till further order due to the severe heatwave conditions in

the state.

However, all the ongoing/upcoming examinations shall be held as per the calendar and the
hostels will remain open for the students if any student wants to stay in the hostel during

this period.

Further all Teaching and Non-Teaching staff shall attend the office regularly as per the
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common Academic Calendar.
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